
Dear Friends of the Plymouth Arts Center,  
 

The Plymouth Arts Center is 30 years old and we are celebrating this important milestone all year 
long! We invite you to join us in our fundraising efforts this year during “The Cheese Capital 
Jazz & Blues Crawl for the Arts!” This event is our major fundraiser helping to support the many 
programs offered through our Visual Arts Program, Education Program, and Performing Arts 
events. We respectfully request your support for this 19th annual signature event with either a 
cash donation or a donation of an item for our silent auction. The silent auction is a popular and 
very important part of this special evening. We would be honored to receive your gift or cash                  
donation.  Please know that your donation will directly benefit our future programs as we contin-
ue to serve area performing and visual artists and audiences of all ages in our greater communi-
ty. All donations will be acknowledged & are greatly appreciated by our non-profit organization.   
 
The festivities for the Jazz & Blues Crawl fundraiser will again include 11 musical acts at the 
PAC and throughout downtown Plymouth clubs and restaurants. We hope you enjoy this variety 
of jazz and blues bands as they have been selected by the PAC especially for this ‘live music                          
extravaganza.’ Begin at the PAC, and then stroll between our participating venues on a beautiful 
summer evening in historic downtown, Plymouth. This is a ‘rain or shine’ event as all the music is 
either indoors or under cover. And….the trolley will be available for a little extra fun!  
 
The Plymouth Arts Center will be the focal point as we kick off the evening at 4:30pm with a new                
gallery exhibition featuring Wisconsin Artists. You’ll have the opportunity to bid at the silent  
auction on items such as original artwork, tickets for performing arts and sporting events, gift 
baskets, dining certificates, overnight stays, etc.  Four bands will be playing from 4:30 to 9pm. 
Food and refreshments will be available for purchase. Our 2023 Jazz Crawl fundraising wrist-
band will be for sale at just $10….wearing a wristband shows your support of the PAC.’s efforts.  
 

Mark your calendar for Friday, August 11th and please plan to attend this wonderful, fundraising 
event with your family, friends, and associates.  Can we please count on your support?   
 
With Our Sincere Thanks, 
Donna Hahn, Executive Director, and  
Plymouth Arts Center Board of Directors 
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